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New Rep FAQs 
Q: What if my client wants to add the Farmowners Liability Endorsement to their HomeGrown policy? Is a Farm 
Bureau Membership required? 
A: The HomeGrown policy is not an Agribusiness policy and therefore a Farm Bureau Membership is not 
needed.   
 
Q: Will Farm Bureau membership automatically renew beginning in January?   
A: Farm Bureau will send all active members separate membership renewal invoices, and members who choose 
to renew their memberships in support of Illinois agriculture will need to make separate dues payments to the 
appropriate county Farm Bureau. 
 
Separately, COUNTRY will continue to monitor agribusiness clients for required Farm Bureau memberships, and 
those without an active membership will be flagged for nonrenewal or loss of farm-use rates. These members 
will continue to appear on your Farm Bureau Membership listing located on Passport. 
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